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REDNAL HILL INFANT SCHOOL  
Number 01– 8th September 2023 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                             1st September 2023 to 14th September 2022 
 

           Ellarnie in Hazel will be 6                                       Isobel in Hawthorn will be 7 
   Layton, Madison and Reggie in Sycamore will be 7  

A Great Start 
97% attendance on Day One 

Thank you for a great start to the term–  attendance and 

punctuality has been impressive and it has been                      
wonderful to see so many smiling faces as the children settle 
into their new classes.  
Our whole school attendance target is 96% or higher so our 
challenge is to keep up this good work 
as the term progresses. 
 
The children look so smart in their          
uniform– despite the hot weather. 
Thank you for adhering to our uniform 
policy. 

Key Dates—details to follow 
Tuesday 19th September—Oak Class Reading 
Workshop 2.30pm 
Wednesday 20th September—Ash Class Reading 
Workshop 2.30pm. 
Thursday 21st September—Elm Class Reading 
Workshop 2.30pm. 
Friday 29th September—Macmillan Cake Sale in 
the playground 3.15pm 
Friday 6th October—Family Friday—join us for a 
session in school. Year 2 at 9.00am. Reception 
and Year 1 at 2.30pm 
Wednesday 18th October– Parents Evening 
Thursday 19th October—Parents Evening 
Friday 27th October—Break up for half term  

 
 
 
 

We hope you all had a lovely summer break. The first 
week has flown by and the children have settled into 

new classes and school routines incredibly well.  
We are proud of them all!  

Over the summer break we have invested in our 
Year One outdoor areas and this work is nearing 
completion. We now have an additional outdoor 
learning area for Willow and Holly Class and have 
replaced the grass in Hazel Class’s outdoor area 

with slabs to make the whole area more accessible. 
 
 
 

Next week Lunch Menu                             
Week 2 

(see website for menus) 

Allergies 
We are a ‘nut-free school’.  

In order to keep children with a nut-allergy safe, 
our kitchen does not use nuts in their recipes. If your 

child brings a packed lunch from home please support us 
to keep everyone safe by making sure there are no nuts/

peanut based food in your child’s lunchbox. 
Thank you very much 

Please  
contact the 

school 
office or ask 
your class 
teacher if 

you do not 
have        

access to 
Tapestry.  

PE and Forest School  
Children need PE kit, trainers and Forest School 
kit in school– we do not have sufficient spares so 
please support us with this. 


